30th January, 2020.

The Parish Priest, The Catholic Parish Church of St. Joseph, New Malden. London

Dear Fr. Uche,

It is with great joy that we write to express our profound appreciation and heartfelt gratitude for your kind supports to our organization. We are glad to officially acknowledge your cash donation of £2,850.

We are also glad to inform you that the Mater Dei Centre is growing in leaps and bounds and we have numerous testimonies of transformed lives. We pledge to continue to be change agents as we are committed to changing the narratives for the less privileged out of school girls and other young women who are in dire need of support to navigate life's difficulties and overcome poverty.

We hope to continue to work with you as a partner as we affect the lives of girls and young women in our society. We have attached a copy of our Magazine 'EmpowerG.Com' which showcases some of our success stories. We hope you find it interesting, motivational and invigorating.

Thank you so much and please receive the assurances of our highest regards, Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Lady Doris Onyeneke (Anivs, Rsv)
Executive Director.